
 
NO. MNM/NOTICE/ 16/2024                                                                     10.02.2024 
 

 
Sub: Saraswati Puja Celebration - 2024 

 
This is to inform all concerned that the festival of Saraswati Puja will be celebrated in our college 
on 13th and 14th February 2024. The college will remain closed on 13.02.2024 due to the 
preparations for Saraswati Puja and Thakur Panchanan Barma's birthday. We extend a warm 
invitation to all students, Teaching & Non-teaching staff members, well-wishers, and all 
Governing Body members of the College to grace the occasion with their presence. 
We look forward to your presence and active involvement in making this event a grand success. 
 
 
 
 
Prof.(Dr.) Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha 

Principal 
Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 
 
 


